
450 – 1 Street SW 
Calgary, Alberta  T2P 5H1 

Tel: (403) 920-6156 
Fax: (403) 920-2347 
Email: joel_forrest@transcanada.com 
 
 

February 14, 2018 

Filed Electronically 

National Energy Board 
Suite 210, 517 Tenth Avenue SW 
Calgary, AB  T2R 0A8 

Attention: Ms. Sheri Young, Secretary of the Board 

Dear Ms. Young: 

Re: TransCanada PipeLines Limited, NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd.,  
Foothills Pipe Lines Ltd., Trans Québec & Maritimes Pipeline Inc. and 
TransCanada Keystone Pipeline GP Ltd. (referred collectively as TransCanada) 
30 day Comment Period on Regulatory Proposal – NEB Designated Company Cost 
Recovery Regulations 
 

On January 8, 2018, the Board provided NEB regulated companies the opportunity to file 
comments on the proposed NEB designated company cost recovery regulations (Designated 
Cost Recovery Regulations).1  On February 5, 2018, the NEB extended the deadline for 
providing comments to February 14, 2018. 
 
TransCanada has had the opportunity to work with Canadian Energy Pipeline Association 
(CEPA) and its members on the Designated Cost Recovery Regulations. TransCanada supports 
the CEPA submission that we anticipate will be filed today, February 14, 2018.  
 
TransCanada appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on the Designated Cost 
Recovery Regulations and will continue to participate in consultations with the NEB and CEPA.  
 
Should the Board require additional information regarding this filing, please contact me by 
phone at (403) 920-6156 or by email at joel_forrest@transcanada.com.  
 
Yours truly, 
TransCanada PipeLines Limited, NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd.,  
Foothills Pipe Lines Ltd., Trans Québec & Maritimes Pipeline Inc. and  
TransCanada Keystone Pipeline GP Ltd. 
 
Original signed by 
 
Joel Forrest 
Director, Canadian Law, Natural Gas Pipeline 

                                                 
1 https://www.neb-one.gc.ca/bts/nws/whtnw/2018/2017-01-08-eng.html 


